
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Notice:LogIQids Test scheduled for 15th November 2022 

 

Dear parents, 

 

The first test for the LogIQids Mental Aptitude Olympiad is scheduled for 15th November 2022. It will be 

conducted offline in the school and all the students who participate will be certified by Techfest IIT Bombay & 

LogIQids. 

 

Since Diwali holidays are around the corner, 10 more worksheets will be added for further practice. 

 

For the kids who are yet to enroll, the registration window is re-opened till 27th October 2022 

1) Visit: www.logiqids.com/olympiad 

2) Use NW308 as the school code 

 

If you face any issues, please Call 9619619361 or WhatsApp 8080809604 or Email us at support@logiqids.com 

 

Regards 
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